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Ten Million Man-Hours without a Lost Time Injury:  
World’s Biggest Waste to Energy Project Also Sets the Standard  

in Terms of Workplace Safety 
 
During the commissioning of the Waste-to-Energy plant in Dubai, Hitachi Zosen Inova has 
reached another remarkable milestone: 10 million man-hours with no lost-time accidents. 
 
In 2020, joint venture partners Hitachi Zosen Inova (Zurich, Switzerland) and BESIX (Brussels, 
Belgium) began construction of the world’s largest Waste to Energy plant. The plant sets new 
technical standards: after completion, it will recycle 5,666 tonnes of waste per day or 2 million 
tonnes per year. The HZI project team has now also reached a significant milestone in relation to 
occupational safety.  
 
Dubai, United Arab Emirates: Lost-time injury (LTI), one of the most important metrics in terms 
of health, safety & environment (HSE), refers to the number of days worked on a project 
construction site without time lost due to accidents. The 10 million accident-free hours now 
notched up at the construction site in Dubai is a remarkable milestone. More than 2,700 workers 
have been employed by HZI here during the main construction phases. The impressive figure 
has been possible thanks to the strictly defined HSE culture maintained and put into practice by 
all the partners operating on the construction site. This has created a safe working environment 
for everyone involved, whose special efforts and performance were recognised with a ceremony 
and gift for the staff.  
 
The Dubai Waste-to-Energy project is currently in the hot commissioning phase for unit 1, where 
the first and second incineration lines are fired to supply electricity to the grid. This will be 
followed by unit two and the remaining three incineration lines. All five lines of the plant are 
scheduled to be up and running by end of the year and in full commercial operation by July 2024. 
 
 
About Hitachi Zosen Inova 
Zurich-based green-tech company Hitachi Zosen Inova (HZI) is a global leader in solutions for 
energy transition and circular economy including Energy from Waste (EfW) and Renewable Gas 
(RG), operating as part of the Hitachi Zosen Corporation Group. HZI acts as a project developer, 
technology supplier and engineering, procurement, and construction (EPC) contractor delivering 
complete turnkey plants and system solutions for thermal and biological waste recovery. Its 
solutions are based on efficient and environmentally sound technologies, are thoroughly tested, 
and can be flexibly adapted to customer requirements. HZI’s Service Solutions Group combines 
its own research and development with comprehensive manufacturing and erection capabilities 
to provide support throughout a plant’s entire plant cycle. HZI works for customers ranging from 
established waste management companies to up-and-coming partners in new markets. Its 
innovative and reliable solutions have been part of more than 1,600 reference projects 
worldwide. To find out more about HZI, please visit www.hz-inova.com. 
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